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December 1, 2010  

To: Executive Committee  

From: City Clerk  

Subject: Compensation for Elected Officials – 2010 Market Survey Results  

Recommendation:  

The City Clerk recommends that:  

1. The Executive Committee consider the attached report (July 30, 2010 from the City 
Manager and the City Clerk titled "Compensation for Elected Officials – 2010 Market 
Survey Results" which was deferred by the outgoing Executive Committee at its last 
meeting on August 16, 2010.   

Background:  

The Executive Committee on August 16, 2010 deferred consideration of the attached report 
(July 30, 2010 from the City Manager and the City Clerk titled "Compensation for Elected Officials 
– 2010 Market Survey Results".  

The Executive Committee also considered an e-mail (August 16, 2010) from Mr. Miguel Avila.         
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